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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Beattie, Douglas (Councillor)

Sent: 03 February 2016 22:36

To: Planning and Public protection

Subject: Abbey Road Regeneration scheme .

Abbey Road Regeneration scheme 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
As a Kilburn ward Cllr I feel compelled to object to Phase 3 of this proposed scheme as things 
stand.  
My objection is due to the tenure mix of this phase, in particular the low number of socially rented 
units.  
My strong view is that it does not reflect previous expected improvements to the proportion in this 
phase of the regeneration.  
Very best wishes  
Cllr D Beattie 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


